
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

5. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Members provided updates on community activities/Council issues, in line with the Board’s Objective 

No. 2 - “To ensure local people’s needs are being represented”. 
 
 The Board extended its congratulations to the staff and others involved in the recent Youth and 

Community Service Awards function, and also the facilitator led meeting convened by the Greenspace 
Unit regarding the Cashmere Tennis Club’s lighting proposal. 

 
 The Board also noted that it would support all Board Chairs seeking speaking rights at the 13 July 

2006 Council meeting on a notice of motion regarding the Council’s LTCCP decision to use New 
Zealand Post for all Council financial transactions. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


